
BAC MEETING MINUTES 11/14/06 
 

The meeting began at 7:50 in the Sagamore music room. 
 
The following members attended.  Alan Sacher, Gary Carruthers, Terry 
Sherwood, Marty Ronning, Ed Hudson, Sal Tripi and Liz Morrison.  There 
were no visitors attending. 
 
The following topics were discussed: 
 

- Discussion and approval of the BAC meeting minutes of 10/24/06. 
 

- Terry Sherwood was the only new member who was able to attend  
this meeting and she was briefed with some basics as to the BAC 
functions and what is being worked on. 

 
- Liz Morrison and Sal Tripi received copies of a spreadsheet regarding 

the figures and breakdown of the Community Ed program.  They will 
review these numbers and report back to the committee with their 
findings.  There was also a discussion about whether this review could 
be a duplication of what is being done by the Community Education 
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